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Dear sirs, 
I am writing to you today to oppose the building of a waste disposal incinerator at Eastern Creek. 
The idea that this location is suitable for this endeavour is ludicrous. 
Regardless what the vested interests say, this will create massive pollution and toxic smoke in 
the Western Suburbs. The health issues that will appear in 5-10-20 years time, will prove I am 
correct, but at what cost to life ? 
If the incinerator is so environmentally sound and safe, build it at Mosman, Bondi or Balmain. 
But you won't. 

What compensation will you offer those affected by this monster ? 
None is a safe bet. 

We are not second class citizens of Sydney. 

I therefore urge you to cancel this monstrous killer, now before it is too late. 

Thank you in advance 

B.Turner 


